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28th April 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
To celebrate the end of SATs and all the children’s hard work, we have arranged a Year 6 treat 
day on Friday 20th May 2022. This will be a fun filled day! We will spend the morning bowling, 
have pizza for lunch at the bowling alley before ice-skating in the afternoon. We will be travelling 
by public transport to and from Nottingham. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £18.50 is required in order for the trip to go ahead. If you have any 
difficulty regarding payment, please discuss this with us or the office. 
 
Your child will need to bring a small bag/rucksack with a water bottle and a snack for the day. 
They should arrive at school at the normal time, wearing non-uniform. We will leave at 
approximately 9.45am and will return for 4pm.  
 
Please give permission and complete payment via MyEd by Monday 16th May.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr Barfield      Miss Leonard    Miss Smallwood 
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